
Pop-Up
Location

alamedaca.gov/fernside

gibbons dr at 
fernside blvd/high st:

intersection
improvements pop-up

pop-up open house

Help shape the future of the intersection of Gibbons Dr with
High St and Fernside Blvd! As part of the Fernside Boulevard
Traffic Calming & Bikeways Project, the City of Alameda is
considering safety updates to simplify this challenging
intersection, including a partial limitation of traffic
movements between Gibbons Dr and High St. Please join us
on-site to envision the concept and share your feedback.
Stop by anytime! 

More information and a short online survey will also be
available by 11/9 at alamedaca.gov/fernside

Saturday, Nov. 9, 1:00-3:00 pm
Gibbons Dr just southwest of the Gibbons/Fernside/High
intersection

For translation or accommodations, contact:
參與此活動者，如需要翻譯或特殊殘障人士服務，請聯絡:
Para traducción o alojamiento, póngase en contacto con: 

transportation@alamedaca.gov or 510-747-6833

Current conditions

mailto:visionzero@alamedaca.gov

